ASSAM UNIVERSITY
SILCHAR:: 788011

NOTIFICATION

It is notified for information of all concerned that owing to convocation on 25t
December, 2020 offices of the University shall remain open on Saturday, the 19t
December, 2020 for the preparatory work of convocation.

This is issued with the approval of the Vice Chancellor.
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No.120/01/2015-Estt. /& 22 /e — 3L Date. 15/12/2020
Copy to:-

1. All Dean of Schools, AUS for information.

2. All HODs, AUS for information.

3. All Statutory Officer for information.

4. Director, Computer Centre for uploading in University website.

5. All Officers, AUS for information.

6. P.S to VC for kind information of the Vice Chancellor.

7. File
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